
 

 
10 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Subject Year 7 and 8 Science Intervention Group  

 
Following the end of term assessment in January, the Science department has identified a 
few students who may benefit from attending Science Intervention. It will last for 9 weeks 
from 17 April 2023 to 19 June 2023 and will be from 3:05pm to 3:50pm. 

 
Year 7 every Monday week A and B 
Year 8 every Wednesday week A and B 

 
As all children progress at different rates, there may be times when a teacher feels a 
child may benefit from joining an intervention group which would be in addition to 
every day class teaching. In some cases, this may be because we feel a child is not 
completely reaching their full potential and may need ‘a little extra push’ or it may be 
to ‘catch up’ in a particular area due to missing work from illness etc. 
 
These sessions will be run by the Science staff and a full programme of work has 
been planned for your child that will close any gaps or address any 
misunderstandings that have arisen in their learning. The summer term assessment 
should enable staff, students and parents to see the impact of these sessions on 
student performance and help identify any students requiring further support early in 
the following year. 

 
To enable us to organise teachers and group numbers, could you please complete 
this google form if you would like your child to be included in the Science Intervention 
Group by the end of Wednesday 15 March 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact 
me (aperan@vynersschool.org.uk). 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr A Peran 
Assistant Subject Leader Science 

https://forms.gle/g3QQHXCxQoWeNPbe8
mailto:aperan@vynersschool.org.uk

